
Friday 23 August 2024

Term 3 Week 5

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka, Ni hao ma, Xin chāo,

Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

KĀHUI AKO STAFF PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY

Next Friday, August the 30th FBS will be CLOSED for

instruction as all of our staff will be attending our Kāhui Ako

Staff Professional Day. This is taking place at Tangaroa College

and will be a great opportunity for our whole staff to partake in

professional development with their colleagues from other

schools. As school is closed we have added an extra day to our

Term 4 calendar. This means the final day for Term 4, 2024 is

now December the 19th.

TERM 3 Attendance

Weeks 1-5

TEAM KAKANO

Rm 1 Rm 2 Rm 23 Rm 5 Rm 6 Rm 7 Rm 8

71% 78% 86% 78% 82% 76% 84%

TEAMWHANAKE

Rm 9 Rm 11 Rm 12 Rm 13 Rm 15

88% 87% 85% 84% 84%

TEAM PANEKIRETANGA

Rm 10 Rm 14 Rm 16 Rm 17 Rm 18 Rm 19

89% 83% 90% 83% 87% 87%

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

Check out the amazing Lego creations made with the Kindness Collective.


